
The National Day of Prayer is Thursday, May 2, and the prayer group is 

organizing commitments to pray for the country’s leaders for the duration 

of the day (24 hours), committing to 30 minute increments of time. The 

prayer goup will provide a list of leaders and prayer requests. Please sign up 

for your time in the lobby of the Crossroads Minsitry Center. Contact Kathy 

Steiner if you have any questions. 

Golf Fellowship:  Men and Women golfers from the area are invited to a 

golf fellowship that is being organized for the mornings of the 2nd and 4th 

Saturdays, beginning in April. To begin receiving notifications about dates 

and tee times, contact Rich Streicher or the church office. 

JKI-USA Celebration: You are invited to a JKI (Jamii Kwanza Iniative)-USA 
celebration and informational gathering on Sunday, April 28. This will take 
place at Ebenezer Mennonite Church Fellowship Hall from 1:30 to 2:30 p.m. 
Come celebrate with us over the completed water well project in a 
Tanzanian bush village and to see what the future holds for JKI. You’ll also 
have the opportunity to meet Tanzanian Pastor Daniel Migera and local 
board members on JKI-USA. 

Our Sympathies go out to the family of Annabelle Plett, a long-time 
supported missionary of Ebenezer and sister of Janet Messinger, whose 
children Daniel (Kristen) Plett and Dora (Tom) Becker are still supported by 
the church. Annabelle passed away on April 14 in Omaha, NE. Condolences 
can be sent to the family via email using the address 
jndsmith80@gmail.com. 
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